
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,       26 February 2024 
 
 
As part of our ‘Rocket man: Life on Mars’ topic, we have organised for Year 5 to 
have a ‘Solar System Experience’ in a visiting planetarium dome on Tuesday 
26th March 2024. This will take place in the school hall. During their time in the 
planetarium, they will apply their learning from this half term about the rotation 
and orbit of the Earth and develop their understanding of the other planets in the 
Solar System and how scientists have learnt about them. 
 
In order to do this, we do ask for a contribution of £5.00 towards the cost of the 
planetarium. To make the payment, please use School Money. 
We are really looking forward to this visit and hope that the children are too. 
 
Many thanks for your support, 
 
The Year 5 Team. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


